
Teversal, Stanton 
Hill & Skegby 

Neighbourhood 
Forum 

The next meeting of the Forum will take place as above. Residents 
overwhelmingly voted for the Neighbourhood Plan which is now 
being used by Ashfield District Council when making planning 

decisions. The Forum is recognised as the representative body for 
Skegby, Stanton Hill and Teversal but to change our area for the 

better and make its voice heard it needs the active involvement of 
as many people as possible.

Anyone who lives or works in Teversal, Stanton Hill and Skegby is 
entitled to be a member of the Forum and attend its meetings. To 

become a Forum member see our website below for details.

For more information see the Forum website: www.tssneighbourhoodplan.org 

General Meeting

1st. November, 2017.
7.00pm.

Teversal Manor Room,
 Buttery Lane, Teversal Village, 

NG17 3JN.

http://www.tssneighbourhoodplan.org

